
London Visual Arts Guild Meeting     Date:  February 22, 2022 

President Sondra Fox 

Opening: Brought to Order/Signatures requested…. 

 

Vice President: Colleen Van Steen 

 

Secretary Report: Minutes read & approved: Pam Stanforth 

Minutes read, correction to minutes: Valentines created on February 12th, not 8th. Johathon Mullins Kimbler reception will 

be same day as Mask Making activity from 4-6 PM 

Accepted as read:      1st: Lori   2nd:  Dan 

Treasurer Report : Liz Lassel 

See attached report… 

 

Current Balance: $9425.23  Donations: $150.10  Sales: $587.00   Membership: $425.00  

 

Education Report   Docent Hours   Volunteer Hours 

Need an Education Director… 

$300 grant to pay teachers 2 hrs, please let Liz or a Board Member know if you are interested in teaching 

2nd Saturday of each month will have 2 hrs set aside for kids March 12, April 9, May 14, June 11, Jul 9, Aug 13, Sept 10, 

Oct 8, Nov 12, Dec 10. 

Exhibits/Events (see schedule) 

Sandy reported that Crystal Baldwin’s reception was somewhat impeded due to inclement weather with the original 

reception moved to the following weekend the 5th to the 12th. 

Jonathan Mullins Kimbler (March 3-27th), the reception 4-6 PM, will coincide with the Mardi Gras celebration for  adults 

from 6-8:30?—not sure of time… 

Community/Website/Publicity: Lori Powell 

• Checkout our FB page and give us a like 

• Visit our website: londonvisualartsguild.org 

• Participate in the multiple opportunities to support our organization: Amazon Smile, Walmart, Kroger….easy 

instructions, does not affect your personal points. 

• Lori recommended that the Writer’s Guild be moved to 2nd Friday of the month 4-6 PM, coincide with the London 

Shop Hop…March 11, April 8, May 13th, etc. 

• Lori suggestion to look at changing our LOGO to provide better accessibility and branding. She will design a few 

for review at the next Board meeting. 

Committee Reports: 

Hospitality: Lynn will decorate for Johathan’s reception and leave the table cloths ready for the Mardi Gras celebration. 



Everyone is asked to bring a dish to share. Gary is making jambalaya. There will be a mask making activity. 

Art Cart: Pam Stanforth requests for small art and items for sale. End of month Statements will be emailed March 2, 2022 

(please document all hours spent by everyone/anyone at any time in LVAG vital to grant) also, use the log provided in Art 

Cart for documenting sales and receipt of art. Complete all areas on the log so artist may be correctly paid and so they 

may know which of their art pieces sold.) 

We need both a receipt book and the log for the Art Cart….to give out receipts to customers. However, the log book is 

what Pam will use to complete end of month sales and to ensure correct money to item is counted. 

Docent: NEEDED!  

Earn volunteer points….help your organization 

Special Activities:  

Old Business 

Dan and Gary will provide an hour of music at the Mardi Gras event. Be sure to have a tip jar and encourage all to tip. 

Thanks to the both for providing music and song. 

Matco Mural Update: If you choose, submit a 16X20 piece of art to be made into a metal panel for Rails and Trails to 

use…Art will be a freewill donation. 

New Business:  

Contact Kim Reeder if you are interested in showing your art in the City Building. 

Mayor Pat Closser will be here March 22, 2022 to discuss the Community Center impact to LVAG. Please Please, everyone 

come and bring questions, notify all members to attend as we need a good turnout. Thanks 

Next Meeting: March 22, 2022 

Motion to Adjourn  1st: Liz   2nd: Amy 

Members Present: Total: 13 

 

4th Tuesday each month Board Meeting 

• Jan 24 

• Feb 22 

• Mar 22 

• Apr 26 

• May 24 

• June 28 

• Jul 26 

• Aug 23 

• Sep 27 

• Oct 25 

• Nov 22 

• Dec 27 

Tabled Items: 

•  

 


